
 

 

Hi everyone,  

Our Post had a great opportunity to help support Veterans from Western New York. We 

hosted an event Wednesday February 1st that was sponsored by The Department of    

Veterans Affairs along with VA Western New York Healthcare Systems. 

It was an information and Enrollment event for the Toxin exposed veterans under the new 

PACT Act. There was a very  good turnout. 

Our next Executive board meeting will be held Saturday April 8th at 10 AM followed by  

  Membership at 11 AM. Please check the calendar for our March events. 

For God and Country 

Commander Phil 

Commanders Message 

If you want the GFLP Lamm Lights newsletter sent directly to your email account, If you want the GFLP Lamm Lights newsletter sent directly to your email account, If you want the GFLP Lamm Lights newsletter sent directly to your email account, If you want the GFLP Lamm Lights newsletter sent directly to your email account, 

send an email to:  georgeflammpost622@gmail.com  with the heading, send an email to:  georgeflammpost622@gmail.com  with the heading, send an email to:  georgeflammpost622@gmail.com  with the heading, send an email to:  georgeflammpost622@gmail.com  with the heading,     

I want Lamm Lights.I want Lamm Lights.I want Lamm Lights.I want Lamm Lights.    

Thank You to all of the George F. Lamm Post , American Legion and our Veterans        

sponsors, supporters and advertisers. With out them several of our programs could not       

continue. We again want to thank all of them and ask our members, family  and friends to 

help support  them. 



Contact the Post at 

gflamm962@gmail.com 

 














